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Dear staff, parents, and carers, 

Suspected mould was reported in the Year 3-4 and kindergarten classroom demountables at 
Terara Public School on Tuesday 29 October 2024. 

As a precaution, access to the buildings was restricted from Monday 4 November and 
students were relocated to alternative learning spaces. 

A specialist contractor inspected the areas on the same day and extensive cleaning began on 
Tuesday 5 November.  

Year 3-4 demountable 

The Year 3-4 demountable was cleaned throughout Tuesday and Wednesday and reopened on 
Thursday (7 November). 

Kindergarten demountable 

The kindergarten demountable was cleaned on Thursday and reopened today (Friday 8 
November).  

NSW Health advises mould is present virtually everywhere, both indoors and outdoors, and is 
part of a group of very common organisms called fungi that also include mushrooms and 
yeast.  

Further information can be found on the NSW Health mould factsheet 
here.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is 
our highest priority. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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